From: Omar Shafi
Sent: 18 June 2019 14:01
To: Planning
Subject: Application Number 2018/6327/P Flats 7 and 8, Oak Hill House, Oak Hill Park London NW3
7LP

Dear Sirs

I refer to the above application._

1 would like to add my support for this application.

In my view the application does no harm to the local environment or to Oakhill House. It won't
affect the visible profile of the roof, and in my opinion the proposed alterations to the rear windows
will provide extra light to the 2 flats without causing an exterior imbalance, since the changes would

be across the entire rear elevation on the top floor.

I believe that the application positively provides good family accommodation and overall
improvements to the existing building.

Yours faithfully

Omar Shafi




